
 
 
 

Call: Members of the Task Force for Child and 
Youth Participation 
 

IFM-SEI is looking for volunteers that would like to join the Task Force for Child and 
Youth Participation. 

 

 Are you eager to learn more about IFM-SEI 

structures? 

Are you motivated to contribute with your 
knowledge and experience?  

Do you want to make IFM-SEI even more child and 
youth friendly?  

Do you speak one of the working languages of IFM-
SEI (English, French, Spanish)? 

If the answer is yes to at least one of these 
questions, then this call is for you. 

Spread the word! We specifically encourage young people and children to apply and 
help us create an environment where children’s and young people’s contributions are 
recognised and their participation celebrated! 

 

Who are we? 

The International Falcon Movement – Socialist Educational International (IFM-SEI) is an 
international educational movement working to empower children and young people to 
take an active role in society and fight for their rights. We are an umbrella organisation 
for child and youth-led movements all over the world, educating on the basis of our 
values of equality, democracy, peace, co-operation, solidarity and friendship. Through 
our member organisations and our international activities, we aim to ensure that 



 
 
 

children and young people are well informed about their rights and are empowered to 
ensure they are respected. To reach this goal, we organise a variety of activities 
including seminars, training courses, international camps and conferences. 

 

Why the Task Force? 

Over the years we have had numerous seminars and projects on the topic of 
participation of children and young people, expanding the knowledge and good 
practises. We are offering space for children and youth to get more engaged in the work 
of IFM-SEI.  

A lot has been done, but more can be made. We want to highlight the importance of 
child and youth participation in the global work that we do. We believe that we can do 
more to engage children and young people by making plans for the future and ensuring 
that they have the knowledge and skills to volunteer in the movement. 

By children and young people, for children and young people, is the message we are 
following, and we want to make sure that our work and structures are accessible to all 
children and young people. 

The Task Force will analyse the current structure of the organisation and propose ideas 
and guidelines on how to make our organisation more child and youth friendly and how 
can we be even more open and participatory in decision making. 

 

Interested to join? 

Then fill in this online registration form by Monday, 14 June 2021.         

Want to know more or have questions – get in touch with us at contact@ifm-sei.org.  

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/g13bDU2Arhbw8YE88
mailto:contact@ifm-sei.org

